
 
 
 
The draft Whitchurch Neighbourhood Plan is still available for 
comments until Feb 17th at www.whitchurch.org . We are now in the 
consultation period known as Regulation 14. If you would like to make 
comments, please send them to the Clerk to Whitchurch Parish 
Council, preferably by email at clerkwhitchurchaylesbury@gmail.com  
or if providing comments by post, please send to :  Mr T. Skeggs, 
Whitchurch Parish Council Clerk, Whitchurch Neighbourhood Plan, c/o 
2 Westminster Drive, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP21 7LS. There is a 
Guide to the draft plan and Summary on the village website.  
 
Come and Talk sessions Saturday Jan 14th 
Many thanks to the many Whitchurch residents  who came along to 
the open-sessions on Saturday Jan 14th. It was great to receive so many 
supportive comments and feedback. 
 
What happens with the comments raised by this consultation 

process?  

All comments will be reviewed, inaccuracies corrected and any 

material new factors considered  

 

What happens next?    

Buckinghamshire Council will appoint an independent inspector to 

review our final plan. This is called Regulation 16. Any final changes will 

be made as suggested and/or required by the independent inspector 

and we expect by early summer the village will get to vote YES/NO to 

approve the Neighbourhood Plan.  

 

Your Village, Your Neighbourhood Plan, Your Vote. 

http://www.whitchurch.org/
mailto:clerkwhitchurchaylesbury@gmail.com

